
The family of Deanna Johnson
...would like to thank all of our family, friends
and neighbors who helped out, called, sent 
cards, and brought food during Deanna’s 
illness and after her passing. A special thank 
you to our neighbors, Doug & Peggy Dungey 
who have been there to help the family out 
every day and Katie & Brenda who took care of 
Deanna during her illness. The family would 
also like to thank Tom Hosford for speaking at 
Deanna’s graveside service and the Preston 
Town Board members & neighbors who were 
pallbearers at Deanna’s service. We are all so 
grateful & appreciative to have such wonderful 
family, friends and neighbors to help us 
through a very difficult time.

Stuart Johnson & Family


